
ChineseBibleSchool.org 

 

Free Online  

Bible School 

(2 Timothy 2:2) 

 

A work of the 

University  

Church of Christ  

San Marcos, TX 

 

Director: 

陳中文 

William Chen 

OFFICE: 25 Lantana Lane, Maxwell, Texas 78656 USA     •     EMAIL: chinesebibleschool@gmail.com    •     WEB: ChineseBibleSchool.org 

 

Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—November 2022 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, as mentioned last report, I would like to invite 

you again to continue to pray for the people in China. The Zero-Covid Policy has 

affected millions of Chinese people who have been locked down in-place on and off 

the last couple years, leading to protests across the country. Please pray for the 

nation as a whole that peace will soon be arriving. But most importantly, pray that 

many will find true peace in Christ.  

We are glad that the first eleven video lessons of Genesis have been uploaded to the 

Chinese Bible School website. Please share the following links with those who may 

be interested in our work. Thank you. 

For Traditional Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/courses/traditional-genesis/ 

For Simplified Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/courses/simplified-genesis/ 

The manuscripts for the last ten lessons of Genesis (Lessons 12-21) covering  

Chapters 20 to 50 have been completed and are in review. Among them are two 

more lessons for the story of Abraham followed by one lesson for the life of Isaac, 

three lessons for the life of Jacob, and four lessons for the life of Joseph. The video 

recording of these 10 lessons is scheduled for February 2023.  

We are pleased to let you know that the homepage of the Chinese Bible School 

website has a new face. The homepage contains the following school information 

written both in Traditional Chinese and Simplified Chinese: the philosophy of 

instruction, the benefit, tuition-free, and how to learn. People can start the course 

study by clicking the “get started” icon which leads to the page showing each book 

of the Bible available on the website. Thanks to the IT developer at World Video 

Bible School for his fine job. Please take a look at the Chinese Bible School’s new 

home page at https://chinesebibleschool.org/. Thank you.  

Early this year, both Traditional and Simplified Chinese versions of the Searching 

for Truth study guide by John Moore were completed and uploaded to the Chinese 

Bible School website for free download. We are glad that 5000 copies of the printed 

book Searching for Truth in Simplified Chinese have been made in Malaysia and 

kept at the Klang church of Christ in Malaysia. We are thankful to brother Eng 

Boon Ong, one of the elders of the congregation, for his effort in looking for a 

printing company and negotiating a good deal. He will also help to distribute the 

book among the Chinese-speaking people in Asia. Especially, in the annual Asian 

Chinese Bible Lectureship which will be resumed in Malaysia in June 2023. May 

this book become an effective evangelistic tool to spread the gospel among the 

Chinese-speaking world. May many souls find the truth because of this book. 
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